
To the Honourable the Members of the House of Assembly in
Parliament Assembled:
Petition Title: An end to change and suppression practices (conversion practices) in South

Australia is needed now.

Background: Conversion practices occur in religious, healthcare, human services, school,
community and family settings in South Australia. They have been repeatedly
shown to cause extreme damage to the long-term health and happiness of
LGBTQA+ people. These practices have no place in modern Australia.

SARAA surveyed the LGBTIQA+ community in South Australia in 2020 and
“Ending harmful and damaging conversion practices that try to change or
suppress our sexuality or gender identity” was the most important issue with
85% of participants rating this as extremely or very important.

From: The SARAA (South Australian Rainbow Advocacy Alliance) in collaboration with
Amnesty International Australia.

Request: We call for the South Australian Government to bring an end to conversion
practices in South Australia in 2024, with formal public consultation to be
undertaken prior to the development of proposed legislation.
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Upon presentation to the House of Assembly, this Petition will become a public document.
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